COMMUNICATION C84
ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

From: Carmela Verrilli

Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2022 7:32 AM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Re: Proposed Development 3812 Major Mackenzie Dr

Hello Rosanna and City of Vaughan

| have just read this proposal and | oppose this development 100%. | am not in favor for this to proceed.
This is too much intensification for the area and does not follow the original Plan.

You can count on my support in opposing this development

Carmela Verrilli
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